
 

A research study for homecare workers who have 

experienced a double handed homecare review is 

taking place with Northumbria University  

WHAT IS THE RESEARCH ABOUT? 

Researchers at Northumbria University are exploring care at home where 

two workers are required to be present (double handed homecare), as 

opposed to a single worker (single handed homecare). They would like to 

talk to homecare workers who have experience of both single handed and 

double handed homecare. 

 

 

The purpose of this research is to use these experiences, alongside other 

information, to provide recommendations on how these reviews should be 

performed in the future. We are interested in negative experiences as 

well as positive ones. 

WHO CAN TAKE PART?  

Homecare workers with experience of both single and double handed 

homecare. 

WHAT WOULD IT INVOLVE? 

A researcher would get in touch with you, give you more information, and 

give you the opportunity to ask questions. If you then gave consent, the 

researcher would carry out an interview with you over the telephone or by 

video link (whatever you prefer) to chat about your experience. This would 

take up to around 45 minutes. 

You would be offered a £25 gift voucher as            

a thank-you. 

 

WHAT DO I DO NEXT? 

Please email dhh@northumbria.ac.uk, indicating your 

interest. 

 

Please note that this contact is for you to receive further information about 

the study, and does not commit you to taking part in it. 
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